
Dear Raazia, forwarded please find recommended TPOs for Darel and Khaplu in GB for further steps, 
Insha Allah. 
Regards, 
Dr A Wahid Bhurt 
 
From: BASIT, Abdul <basita@who.int>  
Sent: Sunday, 10 April 2022 7:53 PM 
To: BHURT, Abdul Wahid <bhurta@who.int> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Result of Darel and Ghanche 
 

Dear Dr. Bhurt, 
 
Sir as directed, kindly find the recommendations from Gilgit Baltistan. 
 
Tehsil Darel Recommended Candidate by GB Staff is Mr. Atti Ullah 
 
Tehsil Khaplu Recommended Candidate by GB Staf is Mr. Liaquat 
 
Explanation is included in Excel Sheet 
 
 
Furthermore, list of terminated staff during UCSP tenure will be shared with CTC to avoid calling 
them for test and interview for TPO positions in future. 
 
Sincerely, 

Abdul Basit 

Area Coordinator, Gilgit Baltistan 

Ph: 0333-7593079, 0355-5551626 

Email: basita@who.int 

 
From: BHURT, Abdul Wahid <bhurta@who.int> 
Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 10:37 PM 
To: BASIT, Abdul <basita@who.int> 
Subject: FW: [EXT] Result of Darel and Ghanche  
  
Please review/ revert as soon as possible, IA 
  
From: Raazia Rehman <raazia.rehman@chipconsulting.org>  
Sent: Thursday, 7 April 2022 2:36 PM 
To: BHURT, Abdul Wahid <bhurta@who.int> 
Cc: BASIT, Abdul <basita@who.int>; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: [EXT] Result of Darel and Ghanche 
  
Dear Dr. A Wahid, 
  

mailto:basita@who.int
mailto:bhurta@who.int
mailto:basita@who.int
mailto:raazia.rehman@chipconsulting.org
mailto:bhurta@who.int
mailto:basita@who.int
mailto:naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org


Please find the attached list of recommended candidates for the vacant positions of TPOs – GB for your 
feedback and approval. 
  
Regards, 
  
Syeda Raazia Rehman 
Project Associate 
CHIP Training & Consulting 
  
From: Raazia Rehman [mailto:raazia.rehman@chipconsulting.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 3:19 PM 
Subject: Advertisement of vacant position in GB 
  
Dear All,  
  
Greetings from CTC! 
  
Please find attached advertisement for the vacant positions of TPOs - GB.  
  
Written test and interview will be conducted on Mar 31st and Apr 1st on the venue’s mentioned in the 
advertisement. Kindly bring your original documents and CNIC along with yourself to the test venue. 
Mobile phones are strictly prohibited in the test hall.  
  
Please note that owing to Corona Virus situation, you are advised to follow the below precautionary 
measures/  COVID-19 SOPs in order to appear for the test: 
  

 Wearing of Face mask and use of hand sanitizer during the complete recruitment process 
 Ensure a safe distance of 6 feet between fellow candidates 

  
In case of any further information, please contact the undersigned. 
  
Regards, 
  
Syeda Raazia Rehman 
Project Associate 
CHIP Training & Consulting 
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